Dr C Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
Surrey
GU15 2LB



9th February 2015

Dear Dr Beardmore

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to let you know how delighted we are to have received your letter of 28th February and the Penguins Against Cancer's very generous donation of £1,000 towards Bowel Cancer UK's work. It sounds like a great weekend of golf and rugby in Jersey and I would grateful if you could pass on my thanks to all who attended.

Bowel Cancer UK is determined to save lives and improve the quality of life for all those affected by bowel cancer. This donation will help enormously in our efforts to: continue raising awareness of the disease through the delivery of community based bowel health education; campaign for the best treatment and care; and provide information and support to patients through treatment and life after bowel cancer.

I look forward to letting you know how our work progresses over the next year, and I will be in touch with an update. In the meantime, if you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

With very best wishes to you and everyone involved with the Penguins Against Cancer.

Yours sincerely

Thomas Gull

Philanthropy and Partnerships Executive

Tom.gull@bowelcanceruk.org.uk

020 7940 1771